CHOITHRAM SCHOOL
5 Manik Bagh Road, Indore - 452 o014

We would like to appreciate the contribution of

SHRI VARUN KAPOOR, IPS
Inspector General of Police

for conducting ‘Sandesh’, Cyber Awareness Session in our school on Monday, February 2, 2015. The

session was very fruitful wherein the students and staff members became aware about cyber laws,

offences committed in today’s era and precautions to be taken. We are confident that with his advice the

children will be benefited and will help in making the future of our country bright and secure.

We wish him all the best in his future ende;;l_vours.
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Date: February 2, 2015 RAJESH AWASTHI
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